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The following are the tentative minutes of the December 8th 

meeting subject to correction and/or approval at the next meeting. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 732 PM on ZOOM, introductions were 

given. The following were in attendance: KD8SZZ, Tom ex-KC8TBY, N8HR, 

K8OOK, N8NIJ, K9BOJ, N8GS, W8JPJ, and W8MSK. The minutes of the 

previous meeting are posted on the website. 

 

Treasurer's Report: The previous balance was $783.07, we deposited 

$60 in dues, the balance is $843.07. 

Trustee's Report: all OK 

Committee Reports: 

2 meter net: net controls for 12/16-KC8KVR (simplex), 12/23-KD8SZZ, 

12/30-N8GS, 1/6-K8OOK. 

Membership: nothing 

Newsletter: will be out before the new year, the editor needs 

articles, info, etc. 

Webmaster: there was a software change, not everything is working 

correctly yet. 

Fund Raising: thinking about a Swap at Larry's son's business in 

early 2022. 

Bereavement: none 

Great Lakes Award/Special Events: on hold 

Field Day: nothing 

Old Business: 

We will have a MARA after-Christmas Christmas party at Gale's QTH in 

late January. 

N8GS was nominated for President, K9BOJ for Vice-president, W8MSK for 

Treasurer, K8OOK for Secretary. There were no further nominations, 

the group was elected for 2022 by a voice vote. 

New Business: 

W8MSK requested that K8OOK draft a letter changing authorized 

signatures on the Club checking account to show N8GS & W8MSK. 

Paul thought that Tom Lane, ex-KC8TBY could still renew his license, 

he will work with Tom. 

K8OOK reported that the December's QST, according to the ARRL, was 

late because of a paper shortage at the printers. 

 

Gale made a motion, 2nd by K8OOK to adjourn at 755 PM, passed. 

 

Submitted by Mike, K8OOK, MARA Secretary 


